
 

INTENT: Safe, Happy, Challenged, Memories Made 
 

Everyone active 
 

Our curriculum ensures all children 
are active throughout their time at 

William Davies. Children are 
encouraged to challenge themselves 
and be adventurous through a wide 

range of physical activities.  
 

Impact: The benefits of physical 
activity will be seen in children from 

both a physiological and mental health 
perspective. 

Our physical education curriculum 

inspires children to enjoy a range of 

demanding physical activities and 

lead healthy and active lives.  It 

enables children to become 

physically confident and competent 

in the aspects of gymnastics, dance, 

team sports, athletics, swimming 

and adventurous activities, often 

with qualified instructors.  It gives 

opportunities to compete against 

others to succeed and excel and 

helps to embed values such as 

fairness and respect. 

Bespoke Curriculum 
Our curriculum recognises that some 

of our children may have a limited 
experience of sport outside of school. 

It is therefore designed to expose 
them to a wide range of activities and 

skills to allow them opportunities 
that they otherwise would not have. 

 
Impact: Children have the 

opportunity to try for themselves 
sports/activities that they may wish 
to pursue outside of school to help 
them lead healthy  active lifestyles 
and contribute to their community. 

Competitions 
 

Throughout their time at William 
Davies all children will be able to 

compete in competitions against other 
schools in a variety of 

sports/disciplines.  
 

Impact: Children will be able to 
challenge themselves to succeed and 
excel against others. They will learn 
the value of teamwork, fairness and 

respect. 

P.E.

 

Active Lifestyles 
 
 

All children in KS2 will participate in 
physical activities outside of 

traditional P.E. lessons including, 
daily runs, morning aerobics and fun 
run events (Sport Relief Mile, Go Run 

For Fun etc.) 
 

Impact: Children have an increased 
awareness of the benefits of leading 

active lifestyles. 

Sports Partnerships 
 

Our sports partnership with a local 
provider ensures we share good 

practice and keep up to date with 
local and national trends.  

 
Impact: Children receive and are 
exposed to the latest pedagogy. 

 

Qualified Coaches 
 

In line with our experience rich 
curriculum, all classes will have 
access to qualified coaches in 

gymnastics, dance and other sports 
throughout the year. 

 
Impact: Children's learning will be 

extended.  In turn, teachers are 
upskilled in  the latest coaching 
pedagogy to deliver high-quality 

lessons of their own. 
 .  

 

Be Curious, Be Resilient, Be Enthusiastic, Be Collaborative, Be Reflective, Be Adventurous 


